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Dear Members of the Millennium Community: 
 
Millennium High School will be continuing with the current procedures on how parking passes are obtained and 
maintained by students throughout the 2020-2021 school year.  
 
The administration of Millennium met with parents and students, using their input and feedback, to craft a fair 
and equitable policy toward parking passes.  
 
The process is as follows: 
 

● There will be an application process beginning on April 1, 2020. Applications are due on April 17, 2020. 
No applications will be accepted after this date.  

● Any current sophomore or junior wishing to buy a parking pass for the 2020-2021 school year will be 
required to complete this application. 

● If the student has violated any of the following criteria in the 2019-2020 school year, they will automatically 
not be considered for a parking pass in 2020-2021 

o 20 or more absences in a single class during the 19-20 school year (school business/medical not 
included in total count) 

o 2 Out of School Suspensions 
o 4 Total Referrals 
o Any single: Drug, Alcohol, Tobacco/Vaping, or Fighting Suspension 
o Student must be on track to graduate 

● Priority will be given as follows: 
1. Eligible current juniors 

▪ Note: If there are more eligible current juniors than available parking spaces, the passes 
will be assigned through a lottery.   

2. Eligible current sophomores through a lottery system 
● A waiting list will be created through a lottery system 
● Any violations of the criteria listed above, will result in a student’s parking privilege being revoked.  The 

space will then be issued to a student on the waiting list. 
 
Applications can be picked up in the bookstore beginning April 1.  Applications are to be turned back in to the 
bookstore by April 17th. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and ask for your cooperation as we continue with this policy.  
 

 
 


